
UNION CARBIDE CORPORATION wil e

P.O. BOX 324, TUXEDO, NEW YORK 10987

STERLING FOREST

RESEARCH CENTER

July 14, 1966

Mr. Donald A. Nussbaumer, Chief
Source and Special Nuclear Materials Branch
Division of Materials Licensing
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Mr. Nussbaumer:

Union Carbide Corporation has recently been advised of the termination
of the Fissiochemistry Research Program which was a joint effort
between our laboratory and Aerojet-General Nucleonics. As a material
balance area of station LBZ (AGN - San Ramon) we have 27 U0 2 foils
containing a total of 3.04 gms U and 2.83 gms U23 5 . We would like
to continue using this material for further company-sponsored work
and request your authorization to transfer them to our SNM-639 ZWN
(Lease Agreement No. 163). We have discussed this transfer with
cognizant personnel at Aerojet-General and they have no objections.

Upon your approval, we will initiate the required oR-640 and AEC-388.

Very truly yours,

( J. Konnerth, Supervisor
Health Physics Department
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